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Review of European Electronic Communications Regulatory Framework summary
 
The European Commission published a draft directive on 14 September 2016 to establish a new European Electronic Communications Code, which comprises a revision of the European Electronic Communications Regulatory Framework. The new Code aims to harmonise regulation of electronic communications across the EU.
 
Since then, the government has engaged stakeholders for views on the draft Code and BEREC regulations to ensure that this new legislation delivers the best outcomes for all those affected by the measures. We welcomed views and suggestions for how the language of the proposed legislation could be improved to develop the UK’s position on these issues. 
 
This call for views was aimed at all interested parties across all sectors, including telecoms operators, providers of over the top communications services and consumer groups which informed the UK’s negotiating position.The EU’s negotiation on this legislative file is now in its final stages.  
 
  
Final Agreement on establishing a new European Electronic Communications Code (EECC)
 
The EECC should be adopted by the European Union by the end of 2018 and it will aim to encourage competition as a driver of private investment, innovation, consumer choice, and provide adequate consumer protection. If adopted, we are minded to ​implement, where appropriate, the substantive provisions in UK law, on the basis that it would support UK's domestic policy objectives.


